Tree warden and foot path report

The past year has seen unprecedented use of our footpaths, especially the
Greensand Way which was a sea of mud for a number of months over lock down.
Activity has dropped back to a more normal level and slightly drier weather has
meant that the ground has recovered well. Nettles and undergrowth are now starting
make some paths difficult to access and some clearance activity is expected soon
but if you find any paths blocked, contact the public rights of way office who will get
contractors out or contact the land owner to get paths clear. Any issues with signage
or access should also be reported online to the public rights of way office.

Tree health continues to be a concern with Ash die back and horse chestnut leaf
miner still affecting many trees around the country. As ever, remain vigilant and
report anything online if trees start to look unwell. There are no specific tree related
issues in Linton and trees planted last winter are mostly ok despite some dry
weather earlier in the year.

Regards

James Smith
Loddington Farm



